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CHILDREN'S SHORT
STORY COMPETITION

 

O N C E  U P O N  A  T I M E . . .

We're celebrating Cinderella coming to Eastwood Park Theatre this December with
our first children's short story competition!  

To be in with the chance of winning a pair of panto tickets, you or an adult
(parent/teacher) should send us your short story (under 200 words) starting with

'Once Upon a Time' to: mary.dickie@ercultureandleisure.org by Sun 10th November.
There will be three age categories: (7 and under, 8-11 and 12-16). If you win, we'll be

in touch to arrange to 'crown' you as our winner. Good luck! 

 

Once upon a time....


